
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We want children to access the school field during lunchtime- this to alleviate the pressure of numbers 
on the playgrounds during the winter months and better use the grounds we have.  
 
We are going to try different year groups using fields on different days. Please find below the rota for 
when the children will be using the school field. If we are doing this, it clearly helps if the children have 
wellies in school.  
 
Please can we ask that all children are provided with some wellies. 
 
Wellie Rota  
Monday - year 5/6 
Tuesday - year 3/4 
Wednesday- year 2 
Thursday- year R/1 
Friday grass has a break 
 
Thank you. 
 
Best wishes, 
Ellie 

 


